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The proposals of the Shadow Community Operations Board (SCOB)  

having been approved by the Pewsey Area Board last month, the Campus 
plans have now gone to the next stage in their progress towards reality. 

 
The SCOB met with members of the County Feasibility Team who will be 

responsible for the final format of the Campus, their report should be 
available for the SCOB's  consideration  by mid July. 

 
One further development has been the setting up of a Campus website 

enabling people in the Pewsey area and beyond to keep in touch with the 
progress of our new  Campus.   

 
The website will also contain information on the history and the future of 

the project as well as having a 'Contact Us' facility where you will be able 
to express your views and opinions, so watch out for the new website at  

www.pewseyareacampus.co.uk.  

 


